
Cromwell Group Endurance GB 

  

Committee Meeting 

Virtual Meeting via Zoom Meetings 

8th June 2020 ~ 8pm 
 

Minutes 

 

1. Apologies  
Alison Taylor 

2. Minutes of Previous Meeting 
Approved. 

3. Matters Arising  
None. 

4. Treasurer’s Report 
£3079.00 

5. Future Events 
-Keysoe Endurance 
All organising for this is still underway, at the moment we are still able to go ahead 
however this is subject to change depending on how EGB proceed with the end of 
the season. Most things are organised the rest needs to be done once the ride is 
confirmed to go ahead.  
-Pleasure rides 
We are still looking to run the pleasure ride on August bank holiday weekend, also 
looking to run some more throughout the rest of the year however waiting on rules 
and regulations being determined through EGB and more information will be 
available when we have it.  
 
Looking at throwing out the possibility of a virtual ride to encourage people back 
into training and getting people prepared for what’s left of the season. It would be a 
good idea to allow people to know that they are not training on their own and to 
encourage them to track distances of training to win awards. This is being looked 
into and information will be made available on the website. 
-Training  
One on One training events are being discussed and looked into, all information will 
be on the website when we have it. The current ones have been postponed by 2 



weeks however should now be able to run on there new dates. These are private 
schooling sessions in either, flatwork, pole work or jump work. 
Past Events 
Webinars 
These ran smoothly as far as we can tell, we had good attendance and good 
feedback. 

6. Any other business 
-Webinars 
Looking into running some more online sessions, all information will be on the 
website as soon as we have it.  
-Continuation of rules 
Keeping an eye on the EGB rules and information coming from the BEF as they are 
ever changing at the moment. 
-Extending the season? 
Going to look into the possibility of this with all the ride time that has been missed. 
-Winter training programme 
Looking at running a programme very similar to last year with monthly training 
sessions. More will be confirmed nearer the time. 
-Seminars 2021 
Hoping to be able to run these as normal next year however as it stands at the 
moment they may have to continue online even into the new year. 

7. Date of Next Meeting 
Monday 6th July 2020. 


